
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outstanding Webelos Leader -- Anna Holmes 
 

During her time in her Pack, this Scouter has held many positions, some officially, 

many sometimes unofficially, because the tasks just needed to get done.  She has 

been the behind-the-scenes organizer for many events and has submitted reams 

of paperwork to make things happen for the youth.   

 

During this past year, beginning with taking her Webelos Den to Arrow of Light 

Camp, she prepared her Scouts well for the move into Boy Scouting.  Eight young 

men started in her Den last fall; each earned their Arrow of Light, and all moved 

on to the Troop earlier this year.  Along the way, she worked with her Den Chief 

to help develop his leadership skills, too.   

 

One might think she would want to take a break, but instead, she volunteered to 

be the New Scout Patrol liaison working with the other new parents, and is also 

the Troop liaison to the Pack.  The Pack hopes to work with her once again when 

her younger son enters Cub Scouts. 

 

This is why the Lake Minnetonka District and Orono Pack 206, and the families of 

Webelos Den 1, regard Anna Holmes as an Outstanding Webelos Den Leader.  

 


